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July 2020
Message from Our President …

Dear Members and Friends of Redeemer:

Many thanks are due to the wonderful members of our Task Force who have devoted their time and talent to give a report and recommendations to Redeemer’s Church Council on when and how to re-open our Worship Service after the coronavirus shut-down.  They gave an extremely detailed suggested program on how to proceed safely in worshipping our Lord Jesus Christ when we do re-open.  We think we selected a find cross section of our Congregation including some of our regular members and some Council members.  The Task Force includes Beverly Anderson, Margo Geesing, Carl Keene, Carmen Leslie, Sylvia Makus, Kay Pushman, Dee Sessa, Anne Walshe of St. Theodore’s, Pastor Lisa Rotchford and myself.


We held a Council meeting at the end of June where the Task Force report was presented.  It was noted that we had los our cherished Council member, Chris Moore.  Pastor Lisa announced that Chris’s wish was to have a “Memorial Moment” once we start Worship Services again.  The family will co-ordinate the date.


Sylvia Makus has been appointed Nominations Committee Chairperson for Council elections which happen in November.


Longtime member Carl Keene was appointed by the Council to fill the term of Chris Moore for the council vacancy.


Just as the Covid-19 virus has changed the way we all live, so it will change the way we Worship once we resume services.  Deep cleaning of the entire Church will take place before we re-open and there will be new guidelines for everyone including masks, temperature checks, restrooms, seating arrangement and length of Service.  There will be no choir and no Congregational singing.  Prayerfully, these will be temporary changes only.

May God Bless You All,

Jerry Brady

Council President
